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Robin Nolan Discusses Office Lease Modifications

during COVID-19

Spencer Fane attorney Robin Nolan recently published an article for GlobeSt.com on
the options available to landlords when modifying office leases for tenants.

Titled “What to Consider When Your Tenant Wants a Lease Modification,” the article
outlines several options to keep current tenants intact or reduce the financial
ramifications if the tenant needs to step back from its current office footprint.

Robin explains that lease modification requests are becoming more frequent “as
people return to work in office buildings following the COVID-19 stay-at-home orders,
and tenants may be envisioning a new normal.”

To read the full article, please click here.
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